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O U R  R O L E  

CSHP will advocate on 

behalf of hospital pharma-

cists in a timely manner. 

 

CSHP will ensure organiza-

tional sustainability and 

effectiveness. 

 

CSHP will serve its mem-

bers through improved 

membership services. 

 

CSHP will improve patient 

medication outcomes and 

safety by advancing practice 

excellence through CSHP 

2015. 

Fall is always and active time for CSHP BC Branch Council.  I was pleased 
to have the opportunity to attend Residency Certificate Night on behalf of 
CSHP to congratulate the newly former pharmacy practice residents in 
BC.  Doson and I attended a lunchtime information session at the faculty 

for students, which was organized by our Student Membership Coordinators Jarred and  
Jackson.  The session was packed to capacity. Doson and I gave an overview of our different 
career paths and answered questions about hospital pharmacy.  The students asked many 
questions.  It is clear that hospital pharmacy is an attractive career path to many, even for 
those who have just begun their educational journey in pharmacy.   
 
Several council members attended Career  
Avenues night which is always an excellent  
opportunity for CSHP BC Branch to connect with 
students. Clinical Symposium this year had record 
attendance and I heard very positive feedback from 
those who attended.  I look forward to our Annual 
General Meeting on November 20th and 21st and 
to the educational sessions planned by our very 
dedicated Programs Committee volunteers. 

Message from the President 

Like us on facebook  
www.facebook.com/cshpbc 

Follow us on twitter @CSHPBCBranch 

Want the latest updates and be  

connected to CSHP BC?   

CSHP Vision 2018 

CSHP will be a thriving, progressive society, leading and inspiring excellent pharmacy practice integral to patient-centred care in hospitals and other collaborative healthcare settings 

http://www.facebook.com/cshpbc
https://www.facebook.com/cshpbc
https://twitter.com/CSHPBCBranch/
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This will be my last newsletter submission as President.  It has been a very busy year, but I have to say 
that I am proud of what council had been able to accomplish.  We promoted an inclusive province-wide 
Pharmacy Awareness Month in March, we were able to directly liaise with some key decisions makers- 
both the opposition health spokesperson Judy Darcy and the BC Minister of Health- the Honourable 
Terry Lake.  We promoted the message that pharmacists need increased prescribing authorities in  
order to maximize benefit to patient care and the health care system and emphasized tangible  
examples of how our members could do this.  We have provided structure and support to our growing 
advocacy efforts by formulating a new advocacy committee.  We have also created opportunities for 
members to help build the skills they will need in the future by initiating a physical assessment course in 
partnership with the College of Pharmacists of BC and Langara College.  

 
It has been a pleasure to work with such an excellent group of dedicated individuals who volunteer their time and passion to 
making BC Branch one of the most active and progressive in the country.  I encourage you all to consider participating in 
CSHP volunteer activities such as the mentorship program, committees or even to join BC Branch Council.  I am sure you 
will find it an extremely rewarding experience. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Michael Legal 

President, CSHP BC Branch 

Email: president@cshp-bc.com  

Branch Webpage: www.cshp-bc.com 

Branch Email: cshpbc@gmail.com 

Message from the President 
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…a very busy year, but I am proud of what council had been able to 

accomplish 

Our branch is proud to announce the creation of its own BC CSHP Advocacy Committee. The  
committee will be responsible for developing and executing advocacy strategies in order to build 
awareness about the role and value of hospital pharmacists and to assist in moving the profession 
forward. Although most of the Committee’s efforts will be focused on enabling all sites to have a 
strong PAM presence, other exciting opportunities will be explored to increase pharmacy awareness 
to other health providers and key decision-makers via activities outside of PAM. The group is planned to meet 4 times, 
with the first meeting happening in the next month. 

Looking forward to hearing from you! 

Best regards,  

Anca Cvaci 

CSHP BC National Advocacy Representative 

National Advocacy 

Are you passionate about your profession?  

Do you want to be an ambassador for Pharmacy? 

 

If the answers are YES - then JOIN the  

BC CSHP Advocacy Committee 

Email advocacy@cshp-bc.com to state your interest 

CSHP’s National Advocacy Committee 

(NAC) is responsible for developing  

focused campaign themes, to build 

awareness among key decision-makers 

about the role and value of hospital  

pharmacists, and assist in moving the 

profession forward.  Each province  

appoints a representative to this  

Committee, and this representative 

serves both CSHP National and the Pro-

vincial Branch in the development and 

roll-out of these campaigns. 

CSHP Vision  
Equipping pharmacists to practice to their full scope.  Advocating for the profession.  Collaborating with critical stakeholders.  Fostering engagement and networking amongst our members 

mailto:president@cshp-bc.com
http://www.cshp-bc.com
mailto:cshpbc@gmail.com
mailto:advocacy@cshp-bc.com
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CPhA has recently 

released its 

Pharmacare 2.0: 

Principles and 

Priorities paper 

National Delegate 
Happy Autumn Greetings to One and All.  Hope this has been a great  

Season for everyone so far!  As we approach the latter part of the year, it is 

my great pleasure to give you a quick update about a couple of important  

initiatives that CSHP National has been recently involved with. 

As you may be aware, there has been a lot more discussion about a National PharmaCare  
Program in the media and within various professional organizations.  The CSHP Board and  
Advocacy Committee members recently participated in a Pharmacare 2.0 survey, distributed by the 
Canadian Pharmacists Association (CPhA).  The survey highlighted important aspects of a  
National PharmaCare program, including universality, comprehensiveness, accessibility, portability/
equity, public administration, setting, payments/funding, access to pharmacist services, sustainabil-
ity strategy, and support for innovation and job creation. CPhA has also polled Canadians about 
their attitudes towards PharmaCare, the results of which are available at  What Canadians Are 
Saying.pdf and  Pharmacare Survey Results.pdf   
 
In addition, CPhA has recently released its Pharmacare 2.0: Principles and Priorities paper, which 
provides a framework for the discussions that aim to reach a Canadian consensus on an achiev-
able and sustainable pan-Canadian drug plan.  CPhA is also in the process of launching a Health 
Care Consensus Working Group with partners from the broader health care community.  CSHP 
expects to participate in this working group, which will be responsible for writing a Pharmacare 2.0 
white paper by Spring 2016.  You can keep posted on CPhA’s Pharmacare 2.0 developments by 
visiting: http://www.pharmacists.ca/index.cfm/advocacy/pharmacare-20/. 
 
The CSHP Board and Advocacy Committee members have also recently provided feedback on a 
formal submission from a CSHP working group to address the legislative options for assisted dying, 
in response to Government of Canada’s call for input.   As you may recall in February 2015, the 
Supreme Court of Canada struck down the prohibition against assisted suicide and voluntary 
euthanasia, concluding that the laws were unconstitutional, and ruled that the current prohibition 
would remain in effect until February 2016.  An External Panel on Options for a Legislative  
Response to Carter v. Canada was set up to conduct the consultations (http://www.ep-ce.ca/
home/) and will be delivering a final report to the Ministers of Justice and Health in the near  
future.  At present, the Panel is conducting online consultations with stakeholder organizations and 
all Canadians.  You can provide your feedback on this important topic, which has broad implica-
tions, by completing the "Issue Book" (http://www.ep-ce.ca/issue-book/).   
If you have any questions or comments about the above topics or any other CSHP national initia-

tive, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

I look forward to seeing you at the upcoming CSHP-BC Branch AGM 

on Nov. 20th-21st, 2015. 

With Best Wishes, 

Shirin Abadi 
National Delegate, CSHP-BC Branch 
Email: SAbadi@bccancer.bc.ca  
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CSHP Vision 2018 

CSHP will be a thriving, progressive society, leading and inspiring excellent pharmacy practice integral to patient-centred care in hospitals and other collaborative healthcare settings 

http://www.pharmacists.ca/cpha-ca/assets/File/pharmacy-in-canada/Pharmacare2.0_What%20Canadians%20Are%20Saying.pdf
http://www.pharmacists.ca/cpha-ca/assets/File/pharmacy-in-canada/Pharmacare2.0_What%20Canadians%20Are%20Saying.pdf
http://www.pharmacists.ca/cpha-ca/assets/File/pharmacy-in-canada/Pharmacare%20Survey%20Results_July%202015.pdf
http://www.pharmacists.ca/cpha-ca/assets/File/cpha-on-the-issues/Pharmacare%20Principles%20and%20Priorities%20Discussion%20Paper.pdf
http://www.pharmacists.ca/index.cfm/advocacy/pharmacare-20/
http://www.ep-ce.ca/home/
http://www.ep-ce.ca/home/
http://www.ep-ce.ca/issue-book/
mailto:SAbadi@bccancer.bc.ca
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Programs Committee and Fundraising 
In preparation for the final stretch of 2015, the  
Programs Committee has geared up and is running 
full steam ahead to organize our autumn  
educational events. 

In September, the CSHP-BC Branch hosted our  
Clinical Symposium at the Italian Cultural Centre. 
With a record turnout of 200 participants, we were 
treated to three outstanding presentations and a 
delicious buffet Italian dinner. Ms. Tammy Coderre-
Kells provided an overview of new regulations and 
current issues related to medical marihuana;  
Dr. Karen Dahri presented on new medications for 
treatment of COPD and provided our participants 
with a hands-on demonstration of novel inhaler 
devices; and Dr. Harjinder Parwana delivered a 
comprehensive update in the pharmacotherapy of 
stroke. We extend our thanks to the speakers for 
doing an exceptional job, our sponsors for making 
the event possible, and our Programs team for their 
tireless effort.  

Upcoming Event 
CSHP-BC Annual General Meeting  
Friday - Saturday, November 20-21, 2015 
Pinnacle Hotel Vancouver Harbourfront,  
1133 West Hastings Street Vancouver, BC 
 
Our branch’s largest event of the year will combine 
with the College of Pharmacists of BC and feature 
an excellent line-up of educational sessions, a satel-
lite symposium, manufacturer exhibits, research 
posters, networking opportunities, and the CSHP-
BC Branch business meeting. 
 
Please register now to secure your spot as seating 
is limited at this venue. Check out our website:  
http://www.cshp-bc.com/events/events.html  

Friday evening will feature two outstanding speak-
ers to share their knowledge on cardiology and 
maternal-fetal medicine: 

Digging in the CABG Patch: a Review of  
Secondary Prevention after CABG Surgery 
Dr Arden Barry, BSc, BScPharm, PharmD, ACPR 
Clinical Pharmacy and Research Specialist, LMPS 
Assistant Professor (Partner), FoPS, UBC 

Clinical Pearls -  Medications in Lactation  
Dr. Hilary Rowe, BScPharm, PharmD, ACPR 
Clinical Pharmacy Specialist (Maternal-Fetal 
Medicine), LMPS 

Saturday’s agenda includes exceptional speakers 
from various backgrounds of pharmacy practice 
along with the CSHP=BC Branch’s annual general 
meeting:  
 

The UBC Pharmacists Clinic: a Catalyst for Practice 
Change 
Ms Barbara Gobis, BScPharm, MScPhm, RPh, ACPR 
Director, Pharmacists Clinic, FoPS, UBC 

Reflections on 2015: the Influential and the  
Interesting  
Dr. Suzanne Taylor, BScPharm, PharmD, ACPR, 
BCPS, FCSHP 
Clinical Pharmacy Specialist (Medication Recon-
ciliation), LMPS 
 
Antimicrobial Stewardship: “ASPIRING” towards 
better Prescribing  
Dr. Tim Lau, PharmD, ACPR, FCSHP 
Clinical Supervisor & Pharmacotherapeutic  
Specialist in Infectious Diseases/Antimicrobial 
Stewardship, VGH 
Pharmacy Lead, ASPIRES, Quality and Patient-
Safety, VCH 
Clinical Professor, Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sci-
ences & Associate Member, Division of Infectious 
Diseases, Faculty of Medicine, UBC  
 
Concurrent Workshop 1  
Pharmacist Physical Exam in Clinical Practice - 
Making the Job Easier 
Dr. Sean Spina, BScPharm, PharmD, ACPR, FCSHP 
Clinical Coordinator, Department of Pharmacy, 
RJH, VIHA 
Clinical Associate Professor, FoPS, UBC 
Vice Lead, National cpKPI Collaborative Data  
Capture System Development 
 
Concurrent Workshop 2 
Observational Studies Made Easy! 
Dr. Ricky Turgeon, BScPharm, PharmD, ACPR 
Pharmacotherapeutic Specialist (Neurosurgery), 
VGH 

 
We value your feedback. If you have ideas for topics 
and speakers for future events, please  
contact Greg Mah at programs@cshp-bc.com  
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Programs Committee and Fundraising 
The Programs Committee would like to thank our corporate sponsors for their contributions in 2015. It 
is through their generous support that we are able to provide our high quality events.  

 
2015 Sponsor List 

Major Benefactors (> $3500) 
Astellas  Bayer 

College of Pharmacists of BC 
Fresenius-Kabi       Hospira, a Pfizer Company    

Merck  Mylan Pfizer 
Pendopharm Sandoz         Takeda  

 
Patrons ($1000-1999) 

Novartis  Omega 
 

Sponsors ($500-$999) 
Sunovion  

 
For additional fundraising opportunities or questions, please contact Cesilia Nishi at  
fundraising@cshp-bc.com  
 
Greg Mah      Cesilia Nishi 
CSHP BC Programs Chair     CSHP BC Fundraising Chair 
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Chapters Update 
Over 60 pharmacists in 13 communities across Vancouver Island and the Gulf 
Islands are members of the Island Chapter of CSHP-BC. Geographically, our 
members cover a vast area, so it is challenging to get all our members  
together. The Island Health-Pharmacy Department hosts an annual continuing 
education (CE) event in spring to try to bring hospital pharmacists together, so 
it seemed appropriate for the CSHP-BC Island Chapter to balance that event by 
hosting a Fall CE event. We surveyed our members to identify learning needs, and based on their feed-
back, we put together an exciting line-up of speakers for our Fall Continuing Education Event which was 
held on October 20, 2015.  Topics included: 
  

Michelle Stewart - The Down and Dirty on Clostridium difficile Infection 
Celia Culley - Is the BRIDGE falling down? A How-To on Creating Perioperative Anticoagulation Plans 
Harjinder Parwana - An update in Stroke; is there any CHANCE of ESCAPE'ing the risk? 

  
Over 45 Islanders attended this exciting event! The goals of our event were to affordably provide  
continuing education to our members; to bring island pharmacists together; to minimize the need for 
travel; and to utilize technology to engage our members. We are grateful for our collaboration with  
Island Health, which has allowed us to utilize their rooms and videoconferencing equipment.  We video-
conferenced our live events from two venues (at Royal Jubilee Hospital in Victoria and at Campbell River 
General Hospital) into three other sites across the island. 

  
Celia Culley & Sean Spina 
Island Chapter Co-Chair(s) 
 

CSHP Vision 2018 

CSHP will be a thriving, progressive society, leading and inspiring excellent pharmacy practice integral to patient-centred care in hospitals and other collaborative healthcare settings 

mailto:fundraising@cshp-bc.com
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College of Pharmacists of BC Update 
The College has had a busy summer and fall with the development of the hospital phase of the 

Practice Review Program and the Certified Pharmacist Prescriber initiative. Registrar Bob  

Nakagawa will be meeting with the Health Authorities to discuss the following updates:  

Practice Review Program – Hospital Pharmacy Practice  

After initial feedback from a hospital stakeholder forum, as well as experience gained from  

doing community practice reviews, the College is developing an efficient, practical and mean-

ingful Practice Review Program for hospital pharmacy.  

The Practice Review Program for hospitals considers the complexity of hospital practice,  

specialized roles, and the differences in legislation and standards between hospital and  

community pharmacy practice settings. 

The College will be scheduling further engagement opportunities with hospital stakeholders, as 

well as the College’s Hospital Pharmacy Advisory Committee (HPAC) and the Canadian Society 

of Hospital Pharmacists (CSHP). All stakeholders will have an opportunity to review and provide 

feedback on the program design. 

The implementation date for the Practice Review Program for hospital pharmacy is mid-2016.  

Advanced Practice Pharmacist (APP)  

The College continues its work to expand the scope of practice for pharmacists. The APP Task 

Group has developed draft standards, limits and conditions, as well as the certification require-

ments including eligibility criteria and renewal requirements.  

The Co-Chairs of the Task Group presented an update to the CSHP-BC Branch at their recent 

meeting in October 2015. Initial stakeholder engagement has begun with the Board  

Committees, with further engagement to come over the next few months with other stakeholder 

groups and health profession regulators. 

As APP must be submitted and approved by the Ministry of Health for it to be implemented, the 

College is committed to a fulsome development process. The initiative has a target delivery date 

of 2017.  

 

 

Anar Dossa  

Chair of College of Pharmacists of BC 

The College is 

developing an 

efficient, practical and 

meaningful Practice 

Review Program for 

hospital pharmacy 

CSHP Vision 2018 

CSHP will be a thriving, progressive society, leading and inspiring excellent pharmacy practice integral to patient-centred care in hospitals and other collaborative healthcare settings 
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Awards Committee 
 

By October 31st, we will be tallying up which CSHP Member or Student  

Supporter has recruited the most number of new members or supporters in 

the past year!  You still have a chance to win: 

Category 1: Most Outstanding Recruiter of Active Members (excluding  

students) - $150 cash prize  

Category 2: Most Outstanding Recruiter of Student Supporters - $50 cash 

prize  

All other members or student supporters who have a minimum of 1 recruitee will be entered in a 

random prize draw for one of the four $25 gift cards at the Annual General Meeting.  Each new 

recruit confers one extra raffle draw for the recruiter.  The more members you recruit, the better 

your odds! 

Your help in recruiting more members is greatly appreciated. Thanks and I hope to see you all 

at the AGM!  

 
Volunteering on the BC-Branch CSHP Awards Committee is an excellent way to get involved 
with CSHP and to learn more about the initiatives of your colleagues! If you are interested in 
volunteering as a judge or join the Awards Committee, please email: awards@cshp-bc.com.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Marianna Leung  
CSHP BC Branch Awards Chairperson  

Recruitment Awards 

The Rx News Flash is a new initiative from your BC Branch Council and will bring to you an  

expert’s opinion on groundbreaking literature that can impact clinical practice.  Our next one is on 

Adjunctive Steroids in Community Acquired Pneumonia by Dr. Cesilia Nishi. 

Rx News Flash videos are available to all CSHP BC Branch members, and will be found on our 

website. http://www.cshp-bc.com/rxnewsflash/rxnewsflash.html 

Please use the same username and password that was emailed to members for access to event  

recordings.  

We are keen to include a variety of clinical areas so please feel free to  

contact me if you have any suggestions for trials that have been recently 

published and you feel should be reviewed. 

Karen Dahri    

Past President, CSHP BC Branch 

Email: karen.dahri@vch.ca 

CSHP BC Rx News Flash 

mailto:awards@cshp-bc.com
http://www.cshp-bc.com/rxnewsflash/rxnewsflash.html
mailto:karen.dahri@vch.ca
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September is always a busy time at UBC and this year has been no exception. Especially exciting for this semester is the  

beginning of UBC’s new Entry to Practice (E2P) PharmD Program. The new PharmD students have expressed a strong interest 

in hospital pharmacy and are keen to get involved and learn more about our profession. This is evidenced by our expanding 

number of CSHP Student Supporters and increased interest in CSHP sponsored events, including record student attendance at 

this year’s September Clinical Symposium. Well over 200 pharmacy students visited the CSHP booth at Pharmacy Club’s Night 

and we had a full room of students come and listen to Dr. Mike Legal and Dr. Doson Chua share their experiences and speak 

about opportunities in hospital pharmacy practice at this year’s CSHP Membership Information Session. We would also like to 

give a special thank you to the BC Cancer Agency for once again hosting an information night and site tour for interested UBC 

Pharmacy students this past September. 

CSHP Mentorship Program? 

The CSHP Mentorship Program continues to be an extremely popular 

and valuable opportunity for Student Supporters. For those unfamiliar, 

the Mentorship Program pairs pharmacy students with a practicing 

hospital pharmacist mentor. Through this pairing, students are given 

the opportunity to shadow their mentor and gain a better understand-

ing of the role of the hospital pharmacist. The shadowing sessions can 

provide a general overview of hospital pharmacy practice, or provide a 

more detailed look at the mentor’s daily activities in a specialized set-

ting. The Mentorship Program is extremely flexible and can be tailored 

to both the student’s interests and the mentor’s availability. We will 

provide a general outline of suggested activities and goals based on 

the student’s academic year, but we encourage each mentor and  

mentee to discuss and plan individualized learning outcomes.  

Students who complete the Mentorship Program repeatedly provide positive feedback about their experiences. The unique  

opportunity provided by the Mentorship Program is especially important because of the minimal exposure to hospital pharmacy 

that students receive throughout their undergraduate pharmacy education. Students felt that the experience and knowledge 

gained by participating in the Mentorship Program strongly influenced their future career plans and opened up additional  

opportunities created through the relationships they formed with their mentors. 

As a mentor, what would be asked of me? 
There should be at least one shadowing session (but more if possible) where the student can be exposed to the daily activities 
of the pharmacist. These sessions should not be onerous on the pharmacist mentor, who should be able to complete his or her 
normally scheduled duties. The focus of the shadowing sessions can be tailored towards activities that meet the individualized 
goals of the student based on their current level of experience and knowledge. 
 
We are always looking for more mentors to participate in the  
program, as the number of students wishing to participate is 
greater than the number of available mentors. We welcome  
pharmacists from any facet of hospital pharmacy to become  
mentors to the pharmacists of the future. To sign-up to become a 
mentor on the CSHP BC website:  
http://www.cshp-bc.com/mentorship/mentorship.html.  
If you have any questions about the Mentorship Program, please 
email me directly at cshpstudentcoordinator@gmail.com.  
Thank you for considering our program.   
   
Respectfully submitted, 

Jarred Kelly and Jackson Stewart 
Senior and Junior Student Membership Coordinators  
CSHP BC Branch 
 

CSHP Student Mentorship Program 

 

 

Be the difference you want to see. 

 

 

Sign up to be a CSHP mentor to help  

students understand the many aspects of 

hospital pharmacy practice. 

 

Sign up HERE 

CSHP Vision 2018 

CSHP will be a thriving, progressive society, leading and inspiring excellent pharmacy practice integral to patient-centred care in hospitals and other collaborative healthcare settings 

http://www.cshp-bc.com/mentorship/mentorship.html
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Has your membership expired?  

“Renew online today at  to take 
advantage of these exclusive member 
benefits:  

¶ Competitively-priced professional 
malpractice/liability  insurance, home/
auto insurance 

¶ Discounted rates for continuing 
education events and webinars 

¶ Complimentary subscription to Canadian 
Journal of Hospital Pharmacy (CJHP) 

¶ Eligibility for CSHP research grants and 
awards 

¶ Connect with colleagues nationally 
through Pharmacy Specialty Networks 

¶ CSHP weekly electronic bulletins 

Membership Update 
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Have you renewed your CSHP membership yet? If not, it’s not too late to  

renew and take advantage of member registration rates for the CSHP BC 

Branch Annual General Meeting taking place on November 20th and 21st. A 

wonderful line-up of speakers and topics have been planned and we look  

forward to seeing our members and supporters.  

In early October, CSHP Council members attended Career Avenues at UBC 

and met with many undergraduate pharmacy students interested in learning 

more about hospital pharmacy and joining the mentorship program. Our  

student membership coordinators have been working hard to meet the in-

creasing demand for mentors. If any CSHP members are interested in becom-

ing mentors, please contact me or Jackson Stewart (Junior Student Member-

ship Coordinator). 

CSHP BC Branch has also created a new Branch Advocacy Committee to 

participate in advocacy activities including planning for pharmacy awareness 

month across the province and meetings with government officials to promote 

hospital pharmacy initiatives. For our profession to have a strong voice and 

unified support, CSHP membership is crucial. Encourage your peers,  

colleagues, and mentees to join the movement!  

Did you know CSHP BC has a Recruitment Award to recognize outstanding 

recruitment efforts? The member who signs up the most new active members 

wins a $150 recruitment award (or $50 for the student supporter award). A 

raffle draw for 4 separate prizes will take place at the AGM for all other  

recruiters. Each new recruit results in one extra raffle for the recruiter.  

Remember to include your name as the recruiter on the new member’s appli-

cation. Deadline October 31st! 

Please contact me at membership@cshp-bc.com for 

any membership related questions or concerns.  

See you at AGM! 

Winnie Ma 

Membership Chairperson 

CSHP BC Branch 

Benefits of CSHP Membership:  

¶ Opportunities to participate in advocacy campaigns to advance practice 

¶ Be eligible for numerous awards and grants at the Branch and National 

levels (over 20!) 

¶ Attend quality, accredited continuing education events 

¶ Connect with pharmacists in your practice area and exchange ideas on 

the Pharmacy Specialty Network (PSN) 

¶ Access exclusive partner discount programs, including liability 

insurance, home and automobile insurance plans, car and hotel rental 

discounts, gift baskets and flowers discounts 

¶ Annual subscription to the Canadian Journal of Hospital Pharmacy 
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Did Someone Encourage You to 

Join CSHP? 

 

If so, provide their name on the 

‘referral’ line in your application, and 

we will send them a coupon! 

  

Those who make a referral receive 

$10 for encouraging members and 

supporters to join and $5 for referring 

pharmacy residents and students. 

Coupons can be used for publications, 

continuing education programs or 

membership fees. 

http://www.cshp.ca/
mailto:membership@cshp-bc.com


 

CSHP-BC Branch 
 

#200 -  1765 W. 8th Ave.  

Vancouver, BC  

V6J 1V8  

cshpbc@gmail.com 

 

 

Inspiring Practice Excellence 

 

CSHP is the national voice of pharmacists com-

mitted to the advancement of safe, effective 

medication use and patient care in hospitals and 

related health care settings. 

 

Vision 2018 

CSHP will be a thriving, progressive society,  

leading and inspiring excellent pharmacy practice 

integral to patient-centred care in hospitals and 

other collaborative healthcare settings 

Thank you to our Sponsors 

CSHP -BC  

For additional fundraising opportunities or questions, please contact Cesilia Nishi at cshpfundraising@gmail.com  

Major Benefactors (> $3500)  

Astellas 
Bayer  

BC College of Pharmacists 
Fresenius-Kabi 

Hospira, a Pfizer Company 
Merck 

Mylan 
Pendopharm 

Pfizer 
Sandoz 
Takeda 

Patrons ($1000-1999) 

Novartis 
Omega Laboratories 

Sponsors ($500-999) 

Sunovion 
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